
Transportation
Our team recognizes that you will have questions regarding the transportation process. 
At the start of the school year, your child’s school will provide additional information to

answer all of your questions.  In the time being, the below are some general
transportation reminders for your family:

-  The district transports students 1.25 miles and beyond. Your student will
automatically be assigned a bus.

- Transportation routes will be posted to the district website and via social
media approximately one week before school starts.

-  Information on day care variances is also available on the district website
under the transportation page.

Please contact David Leigh, Supervisor of Transportation Services, at
david.leigh@nolmsted.org with any specific questions regarding the transportation

process.


